

April 15, 2020

Dear Steve,

The Resident Council has asked me to express their appreciation to all the staff for the great job they are doing during this Coronavirus Crisis. It is obviously more difficult to do any task wearing a mask and rubber gloves. We know that it has taken extra effort on the part of every worker and we are grateful for their dedication.

This, too, will pass and we will be able to get back to normal. In the meantime we are thankful for the care and compassion everyone has displayed in keeping the ARC safe. Please pass on our gratitude to all for a job extremely well done!

Sincerely,

Wm E. Klein

Chair, Resident Council